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Hello Huaxia Students and Parents,

This Saturday (06/06) our school is open with short sessions. All Chinese classes will
be moved to the first and second sessions. Child culture classes are cancelled. Adult
classes are normal if they are in the first or second sessions. Welcome to our Chinese
school. Please don'’t be late.

This weekend we have our last test. Congratulations to yourselves. Finally it's over. We
will have the BBQ party from 4:00pm. So we all can relax. The students and parents
who don’t need to rehearse can go to Thomson Park directly. The students who have
rehearsals can come late. We will reserve the food for you. Attached is a map made by
the PTA chair, Mr. Gui, showing the site.

This week, the Huaxia School Headquarter holds a graduate ceremony at our
auditorium from 2:00pm to 4:00pm. Please be careful when you drive, park and walk.
We have many guests coming from different states. Please be good hosts to them.

Last week we had a successful election. We got these people elected as a principal and
School Board members.

Cheng Yi, Donghui Zhao, Hongbin Zhang, and Sen Ye.

Congratulations to them. Hope they will make good contributions to our school. We
need new people to serve our school. Since the people who serve the school are
volunteers or semi-volunteers, the more people who are qualified and ready-to serve,
the better to our school. Please remember the school is yours. For those who weren’t
elected, please continue to serve our school. There is no difference at the end of day.

Our school’s graduate ceremony is on 06/13. | think we are ready.

We will have a travel agent coming this weekend 06/06 again, to collect your passports
for China Visas if you are interested. And they return the passports on 06/13. The time
is 1:30pm to 2:30pm. Attached is their visa guide.

That'’s all for today.
Thanks.
Cheng Yi
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